
December 12, 2019
Wildlife Sightings in Kitsumkalum

Con�rmed wildlife sightings and tracks this past week in 
Kitsumkalum. A cougar was spotted near Gila Guaw and a 
wolf was seen behind a house on West Kalum. Please take 
caution while out in the community.

Kitsumkalum Fish & Wildlife will be coordinating with BC 
Conservation. PLEASE REPORT ALL SIGHTINGS AND TRACKS 
immediately to Kitsumkalum Fish & Wildlife - 
Fred Guno: 250.631.9511; Jim Webb: 250.641.9798

Kitsumkalum Fish & Wildlife: 250.631.9511
BC Conservation O�cer 24Hr Hotline: 1.877.952.7277
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